...laser university's monthly newsletter

Things to keep in mind:

We have freshened up the front page of LaserUniversity. I hope you take the time to explore the links and information available. Let us know what you think of it!

Laser Spotlight

We are proud to introduce a NEW addition to LaserBits. It is called the Laser Project Showcase.

You can access it by going to the <u>LaserBits</u> site and clicking on Laser Project Showcase in the right panel.



The Laser Project Showcase allows you to submit project ideas from project you have created. The information you submit will include your business name and website -this is a great way to get your name out there. In addition, I will be combing the entries to feature inside the LaserU Project Center! I will also give credit to you and your business should I select your project.



Please send questions and comments to laseru@laserbits.com

See you next month with our next The Laser Engraver Newsletter.

Kathryn